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April 4, 2025 
 
 
Robert Wagner 
RMR Aggregates, Inc. 
Rocky Mountain Industrials 
6200 S. Syracuse Way, Suite 450 
Greenwood Village, CO 80111 
 
 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Room 215, c/o: Amy Yeldell 
1001 E. 62nd Avenue 
Denver, CO 80216 
 
RE: Quarterly Update on Mid-Continent Quarry BLM Plan of Operations Modification 
 
Dear Ms. Yeldell, 
 
This letter serves as the Mid-Continent Quarry BLM Plan of Operations Modification quarterly update 
from RMR Aggregates, Inc. (RMRA) to the Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (CO 
DRMS) for the period of January 1, 2025 to March 31, 2025. During the first quarter of 2025, the BLM 
issued a decision related to the Determination of Common Variety (DCV). The decision stated that our 
permit allows us to mine and sell limestone to be used in locatable end uses. The BLM responded to our 
plan of operations modification with a list of items needing clarification.  
 
Please let me know if you require additional information related to this quarterly update.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robert T. Wagner 
VP, Engineering 
Rocky Mountain Industrials 
rwagner@rockymountainindustrials.com 
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